
 

 Newsletter 17th February 2017 

Menu Week: Week beginning 27th February will be Week 2 

NEW SPRING / SUMMER MENU HAS COME HOME TODAY 

(Please note, for those that pay, after half-term the cost of a school lunch will go up to £2.20) 

 
Fund raising Updates…. 

 
Singathon Total: £1548.03  

 
Beech & Birch Popcorn & Biscuit Sales: £94  

 
Parents Evening Tombola: £90 
Thank you so much to all parents who bought tickets, and a HUGE thank you to Bev (Pastoral Team) 
and a fabulous Year 9 Student of ours, Katie, who stayed after school, promoting the tombola and 
selling tickets. 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 2017 
 

As part of our drive to maintain, promote and engage pupil interest in reading, the school 
will be participating in and celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March. 
On this special day, your child can come to school dressed as a favourite character from any 
book if they want to. On the day, the children will be participating in lots of exciting 
activities, sharing their own favourite book from home and sharing teacher’s favourite 

books. 
It would be good to discuss with your child different characters from their favourite 
books. Again, the dressing up possibilities are endless: Postman Pat, Oliver Twist, 

Fantastic Mr Fox, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, James and the Giant Peach, Danny- 
Champion of the World, Matilda, Goldilocks, Jack and the Beanstalk, The Twits, Cinderella, 
Gruffalo, Elmer the Elephant, Three little Pigs, Harry Potter etc... 

So get thinking and reading! We look forward to seeing your child dressed up for the special day if 
they want to, on Thursday 2nd March. 

 
YEAR 11 GCSE  CATERING 
Wow, what can I say, I am so proud of my year 11 GCSE catering students who have completed their 
Task 2 practical exam this week. It was a long day of preparing, cooking and displaying the healthy 
eating themed teenage dishes, but they stepped up to the occasion and performed outstandingly, as 
you can see from the photos. Yummy vegetable lasagne with home made pasta and béchamel sauce. 
High fibre pizza, Carrot and ginger soup with warm bread roll and Bakewell tart served with a coulis. 

Well done girls, you all did me proud! 
Ms Jilli Guy 

 
 
 



Sixth Form News 
6th Form Young Enterprise Group 'Goodies Galore' have been busy spreading the love by 
selling Valentines gifts. So far they have raised £80 

 
Sixth Formers wish to thank Kidderminster Mayor and Councillor Mary Rayner. Her kind 
monetary donation will support their soon to be opening 'Blossom 
Tree Cafe' in Springfield Park. We will keep you posted for our opening 

 day. Here are some photos of us practicing our skills in the café. 
  
  
  

  
 

The Sixth Form car wash team are now responsible for 
washing our Wyre Forest School minibuses. They are 
Working well as a team sending our buses out clean and 
shining. 
 
Great job, well done! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

FEBRUARY 

HALF TERM 
Monday 20th – Friday 24th February 2017  

As previously mentioned in last week’s newsletter, due to circumstances beyond 
our control we are unable to offer Holiday Club at this time. 

27 Students back in to school 

MARCH 

1 Dance Festival at Kidderminster College 

2 WORLD BOOK DAY – Details with newsletter 

3 MAPLE ASSEMBLY 

10 BIRCH ASSEMBLY 

16 Year 11 Art Exam 

17 YEW ASSEMBLY 

22 Year 9 & 10 Dance Project at Baxter College 

23 Year 11 Art Exam 

24 Comic Relief Day 

24 HAZEL ASSEMBLY 

24 Early Years Parent Support Group at Russell House 

28 Walter Nash Family Swim Lesson 

31 BEECH ASSEMBLY 

31 World Autism Day 

31 Parents coffee and discussion of Training Interests for Autism workshop 



 


